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Lee Urban- Director of Planning and Development

Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

August 12, 2005

Maricela Barraza, Information Specialist

C/o The Planning & Zoning Resource Corporation

100N.E. 5th Street

Oklahoma City, OK  73104

RE:
50-72 Marginal Way – 034A-A-2-4 -  B-5 Business Zone (the “Property”)

Dear Ms Barraza,

I am in receipt of your request for determination on the Property.  The Property is currently located within a B-5 Urban Commercial Mixed Use Zone. A copy of the area zoning is attached for your convenience. There are no special, restrictive or overlay districts concerning this zone or the Property.  As the attached zoning map indicates, the abutting properties are also located within the B-5 Zone.

The Property was not developed as a Planned Unit Development.  There were no special exception or conditional use permits or zoning relief of any kind.  A copy of the B-5 Zone is attached for review and reference.

On May 2, 2005 the Portland City Council amended the parking standards within the B-5 Zone. These new parking standards as spelled out in section 14-230.2(c) have made the existing parking on the Property legally nonconforming. 

The Property was developed with Site Plan Approval. Copies of those letters from the Planning Division are enclosed.

The Property is in compliance with the current Zoning Land Use Ordinance. Copies of building permits and certificates of occupancy are enclosed.

Very truly yours,

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator
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